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FROM THE EDITOR

It is one month, to the day, since I had
surgery and today I ran a mile and a half! I
knew that I would have to take it slowly
during my recovery (three weeks ago, it took
me ten minutes to get up ten steps) but I had
no idea it would be this difficult. I have a
new-found respect and gratitude for my
health and my body. I plan to be back at the
races in late spring and with any luck will
be able to run the Maine Marathon on
October 4th. It is so exciting for all of us that
this race is being revived. Please read the
Presidents' Page and think about
volunteering for this (and many other) MTC
races.

Though we are only days into spring,
I have over 14 inches of snow in my yard.
In Washington we'd have daffodils by now.
It is difficult to get used to Maine springs (or
lack thereof). I guess this weather makes us
truly appreciate spring when it finally does
arrive, just in time for the fireworks.

I hope you will all come on March
29th to Kennebunkport for the exciting
inaugural running of the Presidential Race.
Steve Jacobsen and Tom Dann have done an
outstanding job of putting together a really
fantastic course (which goes right past my
house!). If you run it you may want to join
the Kennebunk/Kennebunkporters as we
train for fall marathons. It is indeed a
beautiful place to train.

Before I close, I would like to thank
Bill Stuart for doing such a wonderful job on
the March Newsletter. He produced such a
perfect newsletter that I think we may have
found my replacement! What do you think?

Hope to see you in Kennebunkport.

Candace

MTC SUGARLOAF
TEAMS
VOLUNTEERSAND

Maine Track Club teams for the
Sugarloaf Marathon and 15K are composed of
all those who write MTC in the Team section
of the entry form. A team roster will not be
done. The first three runners score, but
there is no limit on the number on a team.

In 1991, MTC won the Bruce Ellis Team
Award for both races!

Maine Track Club volunteers usually
help at the finish line for both races. If you
are interested, please call Sue' Davenny at
772-1787 in the evening.

MOUNT WASHINGTON
ROAD RACE

YEA OR NEA?
By April 15 th you will be notified

whether or not you have been accepted in
the Mount Washington Road Race lottery. If
you receive a rejection letter, contact Sue
Davennyat 772-1787 (eves.) by April 20th to
apply for one of five entries reserved for
MTC members. Also call Sue if you are
willing to volunteer for the race. It may be
the slightly unglamorous task of trash
pickup.

If you were accepted and wrote Maine
Track Club as your Team/Club on the entry
form, you are a member of one of our teams.
Club team rosters are not being accepted this
year, but Ron Cedrone would still like to keep
track of who is running for MTC. Please give
him a call at 781-3302 (eves.).

If you were accepted and did not write
Maine Track Club in as your Club/Team and
would like to correct that, please call Race
Director Bob Teschek at 603-863-2537,

MTC BOSTON
MARATHONERS

Try to go early to the official spaghetti
supper, wear MTC clothing, and get together
for fun and photos.

COVER: MTC Past President Peter Bastow
at Sully's.



PRESIDENTS' PAGE
Upon looking at the Maine Track Club

calendar of events, it is apparent that the
running and racing season does not begin
and end, but only waxes and wanes with
interesting and challenging events
available for runners who seek a variety of
distances. Our calendar is full and although
our road races are well spaced, the schedule
will require the support of all MTC members.

This year is no exception! With three
inaugural races on our already busy
schedule, our strong volunteer spirit will
provide quality events that emphasize safety
and concern for every runner. The
Presidential race, which will be held on
Sunday, March 29th, offers a scenic course,'
major sponsors and perhaps even a personal
visit from President Bush. Co-Directors Tom
Dann and Steve Jacobsen have done an
outstanding job organizing this first year
event.

Another first for the Maine Track
Club is the University of New England
Running Camp which will be held from June
22 to June 27. MTC members who attend will
receive a 20% discount. The culminating
event for the camp will be the SK road race
which will be open to the public as well. The
race will be held at the University of New
England at noon on Saturday, June 27th. We
are seeking a director or co-director for this
race.

The Maine Marathon and Wellness
Weekend,which has been schedule for the
weekend of October 3, promises three
exciting race events. The Physical Therapy
10K will be held in Brunswick on Saturday,
October 3 at 8:00 am. Throughout the day
there will be clinics, a spaghetti dinner and
music provided by Schooner Fare. For those
club members who prefer the longer races
the Maine Marathon and Half-Marathon are
scheduled for 8:00 am on Sunday, October 4.

Our club has been successful because
of the strength of its volunteer spirit. We
have close to 400 members who provide us
with a menu of race events. If you do not
plan to run in one of our races, consider
volunteering your time to help other
runners. Sign-up sheets are circulated at
our monthly club meetings and our
newsletter provides a list of upcoming
events on the calendar. Volunteering is a
great way to meet new friends and your help
is the lifeblood of our club.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol and Sumner

NEXT MTC MEETING

Wednesday-April 8-7
SMTCMachine Tool

Auditorium

pm

Please join us as we welcome MTC
member John Kim, our featured speaker for
the April meeting. John will speak to us
about his run across North and South Korea.
He will also tell us about his plans to run
across the United States this summer. John is
a fascinating person who has much to share
with us.

The club's regular business meeting
will follow John's presentation.

iJi'J1E.~DRESS

Wendy Bean
31 Penwood Drive

Kennebunk, ME 04043

John & Colleen Brady
110 Granite St. 117

Biddeford, ME 04005

Karol Call

1661 Washington Ave.
Portland, ME 04103

Shirley Chamber lain
Eddy Road, Box 400
Edgecomb, ME 04556

Diane Daley
P.O.Box 272

N. Waterboro, ME 04061

Dan D'Entremont
3 Village Cr.
Lyman, ME 04005

Geoff Glaser

166 Pleasant Ave,

Portland, ME 04103

Bonnie McGarvey
47 Cottage Farms Rd.
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

CarlosPhilbrick
69 Wadlin Road
Dayton, ME 04005

Rachel Resnick
214 Nobles Lane
Old Orchard Bch., ME 04064

Gerry Shanahan
45 High Bluff Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

TKLE£J:!QNJ!

H967-4947
W774-5871

OCCUPATlQtl AGE

Tax Manager
Peat Marwick

31

H284-9882 Bedcu Paramedic,City of Portland 33
W874-B406-J Elem.Teacher, Sanford 28

H797-7256

HB82-6754

W871-60ll

H499-7423
W865-4761

H767-3966

H499-2495

H934-7131
W761-22041

H767-0620
W772-0196

Peter & Priscilla Sutcliffe H985-7883
Peter-Chad & Allison W985-31ll

29 Rosewood Circle

~ennebunk, ME 04043

Erin Thompson

RR2, Box 1245
Kenneblmkport, BE 04046

Pau 1 Viney
103 Birchvale Drive
Portland, ME 04102

Kairsten Wydra
P,O.Box 526A
Ke!mebunkport, ME 04046

Susan Young
,J[ Highland Street
POf'tLnd, ME 04103

RN - Maine Medical Center 28

Owner - SheepscotRealty 46

Secretary, Maine Medical Center 36

Controller, L.L.Bean, Inc. 41

51

Inspector, Saco Defense, Ino, 39

Administration
Jackson Brook Ir1Sti tute

30

Teacher, Casco Bay College 39

V,. Manufacturing, Costar Corp, 42
41
19
15

967-4100or Kennebunk High School, Student
967-5813

H"/72-'Tl07
WTI4-4561

H967-4121

HTl2-4494

16

Sales. W~JGXRadio 4'(

Student, Kennebtmk High School Hi

4:



Race Schedule
This schedule includes the most current infonnation

at the time of publication. Contact race directors to
confinn details and receive additional infonnation.
Races denoted MTC are Maine Track Club events. Races
denoted CMS are Central Maine Striders events;

applications are available from CMS, PO Box 1177,
Waterville ME 04901.

April 5 Mark Hoffmaster Memorial 5K.
Cancelled. We have a race director interested in
reviving this racefor 1993!

April 11 Terrier Trot 5 Miler. Thomas College,
Waterville. 9 am. CMS. $5. Jim Moore 873-0080.

April 12 Jaycees lOK. Skowhegan. 10 am. CMS. $6.
WalterCrockett,PO Box 135, SkowheganME 04976.
474-7179.

April 12 Amish Country Half Marathon. Lancaster
PA. MTC road trip (Tom Atchison 839-6159).

April 12. Milk Run lOK. Boston. 1 pm. This major
event goes low-key with the loss of the major sponsor.
Bob Barnaby, DMSE, 21H Olympia Dr., Woburn MA
01801. 617-932-9393.

April 18 Unity Spring 5K. Unity. 9 am. CMS. Dubbed
"flattest, fastest Maine 5K." Ed Raiala. 948-3131.

April20 Boys and Girls Club 5 Miler. Portland.
Noon. MTC. $10. (Fun runfor kids 12 and under at 10
am race day; $2, orfree if sponsored byfive-mile
entrant.) Steve Muslawski, Portland Boy's and Girl's
Club, 277 Cumberland Ave, Portland 04101. 874-1070.

April 20 Boston Marathon. Hopkinton, MA. Noon.
If you have qualified, you know all the details. If you
have not, details are irrelevant. 508-435-6905.

April25 April Amble. Portland. Approx. 4 mi. 10 am.
MTC. $6 before April 18, $8 race day. (Racefor kids 14
and under at 9:15 am).Start, finish at Westbrook
College, Stevens Ave., Portland. Jim Graffam 797-7261.

April25 Togus Road Race. Togus. 5 mile. 9:30 am.
CMS. $8 before April 20, $9 race day. Starts at VA
Center. Chris Bovie 872-2324.

April 26 WTVL Rape Crisis 5K. Waterville. 8:30 am.
CMS.$6. Ruth Saint Amand. 873-6753.

April 26 Augusta Rape Crisis 5K. Augusta. 1 pm.
CMS. $6. Maryann Milcetic 623-1347.

May 2 Rocky Coast lOK. Boothbay Harbor. 10 am. $7
pre, $8 post. Neal Varge, YMCA, PO Box 500,
Boothbay Harbor ME 04538.633-2855 or 633-4679.

May 3 Berwick DARE 5M.Berwick. 9 am. MTC. $7
pre-entry, $8 race day. (lMfun runfor kids 12 & under
at 9 am; $4, includes T-shirt if registered by April 24.)
Katherine MacDonald, PO Box 502,Berwick ME 03901.

May 9 Family Crisis Shelter 5K. Portland. Baxter
Boulevard (same course as Back Bay 5K). $8 pre-entry,
$9 race day. Family Crisis Shelter 767-4952.

May 9 Sabattus 5M Pleasant Ridge Run. Sabattus. 10
am. $7 Sabattus Rec Club, PO Box 690, Sabattus 04280.

May 9 China 5M Classic. China. 10 am. $8. (Fun run
and walk at 9 am. $8.) Jane Rau, 134 Second St.,
Hallowell ME 04347.622-0832.

May 10 Epstein's Five Aces Road Race 5K. Brewer.
11 am. $7. Also team entries. Epstein's, 527 S. Main
St., Brewer ME 04412.

May 10 Coastal Child Care Mother's Day Road Race
5K. Rockland. $8.30 am. $5 pre-entry, $7 race day.
Family discounts. Coastal Child Care, Inc., PO Box
966, Rockland ME 04841. Terry 594-2591.

May 10 Stark Trek 25M/IM/IOK. Conway, NH. Dave
Sporcic, Box 286, Conway NH 03818. 603-447-3888.

May 16 Hospital Week Road Race 3M. York. 9:30
am. $7 pre-entry, $8 race day. York Recreation Dept.
PO Box 9, York ME 03909.363-2723.

May 17 Sugarloaf Marathon and 15K. Kingfield ME.
190 finishers. Apply by May 1. Nancy & Chip Carey,
Minister Hill, Kingfield ME 04947. 207-237-2000.
Stay with MTC friends - register today at the Herbert
motel at the finish line in Kingfield(I-800-THE-HERB).

May 24 Oakhurst Milk Run 4M. (also 2M walk)
SMTC, So. Portland. lOam. MTC. $7 by mail until May
15; $8 race day. $2 walker by mail until May 15; $2.50
race day. Day care available. Oakhurst Milk Run,
Maine Track Club, PO Box 8008, Portland ME 04104.

May 31 Live Your Dreams 5M Run/3M Walk.
Lower Village, Kennebunk. 9 am. (Walk at 8:45 am).
$8 before May 20, $10 race day. Live Your Dreams,
175 Port Rd., Kennebunk ME 04043. 800-765-8057.

Kids Races
See Patriot's Day (April 20), April Amble (April 25),

Berwick DARE (May 3), China Five Mile Classic
(May 9).



Marathon Planning Continues
The inaugural Maine Marathon and Half

Marathon are taking shape, thanks to generous
sponsorship of health-oriented companies and the
enthusiasm of the organizing committee.

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Maine and the Bay
Club, our sponsors for the Fore River/Back Cove
Challenge Half Marathon in 1991, are sponsoring the
marathon/half marathon this year. The three major
hospitals in the Portland area - Maine Medical Center,
Mercy Hospital and Brighton Medical Center - will be
adding their support to the event.

The net proceeds from the race will be given to
the Portland Parks and Recreation Department to
improve the Back Cove Exercise Path. Many members
of the Maine Track Club use this facility, which is the
most heavily used recreation facility in Portland. The
sponsors are dedicated to improving health and fitness
among residents of southern Maine and view the path
as an important ingredient in that process.

The "Health and Fitness Weekend" will begin
Saturday, Oct. 3, with the Physical Therapy 8K race
in Brunswick. This race is perfect for runners who do
not want to run the longer distance and ideal for
marathon and half marathon runners to volunteer!

At noon Saturday, the focus shifts to One City
Center in Portland. One City Center (home of the Bay
Club) will be race headquarters that day, with
registration and packet pick-up, a health and fitness
expo (featuring running apparel and shoes, medical
practitioners and other exhibitors of interest to
runners) and a carbo-loading dinner. This afternoon
will be a great opportunity for all runners to meet
other runners, do a little shopping, pick up a little
health/medical advice and have a delicious dinner.

Sunday, Oct. 4, the focus will shift to USM and
Fitzpatrick Stadium (behind the Portland. Expo).
Lifeline, the fitness facility at USM just off Forest
Avenue, will be host to race-day activities, including
registration and packet pick-up and all post-race
activities.

The marathon and half marathon will start at 8 am

about a quarter of a mile from USM in front of the
Expo. The marathon course will wind through
downtown Portland to the Eastern Prom, across 1-295
to Rt. 1 in Falmouth, to Rt. 88 through Falmouth,
Cumberland and Yarmouth and then return via Middle
Road and the Back Cove Exercise Path to a finish on

the track at Fitzpatrick Stadium. The half marathon
course will follow a shortened version of the marathon
course.

We want to make sure that every potential
marathon and half marathon runner hears about our
event. We have advertised already in Mainely Running
and New England Runner; the next issue of Running
Times also will contain an ad for the race. We have
announced the race at major New England races this
spring and plan to spread applications throughout New
England by early summer.

This effort requires thousands of hours of
volunteer service. Already, the steering committee has
secured sponsors, designed the course logo and
application, placed advertising in key running
publications and begun to work with the towns along
the course.

This work is only the beginning! We now are
recruiting and directing volunteers to sell advertising
on mile markers, coordinate the health and fitness
exposition, plan the dinner, recertify the marathon
course and certify the half marathon course and
approach local business to secure their support. Then,
there is the race itself, where we will need more than
200 volunteers, including about 60 to work at about a
dozen water stops, 100 or so to direct traffic and
runners along the course, two dozen for registration,
two dozen in the finish line area, etc.

Needless to say, the weekend is a major
undertaking. We would not be attempting it if we were
not confident that we have the support, enthusiasm and
commitment of most members of the club. Everyone
will have to pitch in to help us make this weekend a
success. Remember, you can run the race and still help
by volunteering to help months before the event or the
day before the races.

This event is going to be fantastic and reflect well
on the club! We face competition from other
marathons and half marathons during the September-
October time period, but we are confident that we can
offer something unique to runners: beautiful foliage,
super Maine hospitality, a terrific course and lots of
little things that will make the event memorable for all
participants.

If you have not yet signed up to help, please
call co-directors Dave and Sandra Shennan at
725-0716.



MEMBERSHIP MEETING
March 11, 1992

The newly appointed safety committee has
had their initial meeting. Many items and
ideas are still in the discussion stages at this
time. It seems as though the MTC is more
than willing to do its part for the sake of
safety.OUR PROGRAM: A volunteer workshop was

put on by Susan Davenny and Bill Stuart. It
vvas a fun and informative group
participation learning experience, covering
various volunteer duties such as spindling,
manual time sheets, generating results, and
the importance of each.

FIRST TIME ATTENDEES; Mary Ann Doss and
Phil Goodrum.

NEW BUSINESS: VP Tom Dann announced
that Kennebunk High School is seeking a
track coach, preferably a female since there
are none on the present staff. Erin McLean
read an interesting letter from a new
runner to the area, and welcomed any input
and thoughts. Charlie Scribner announced a
$50 donation from Rosemont Pharmacy to
help stock our new first aid kits. A thank
you went to all members who have helped
with photos, and mention was made of room
still available on the committee.

PRESIDENTS'REPORT: Carol welcomed
everyone in attendance and expounded on
the merits of a co-presidency, which seems
to be working out well for both of them. Also
discussed in opening remarks was Carol and
Sumner's recent trip to FIorida with
comments on their racing season, where
alligators run too!? Bill Stuart was thanked
for his fine job with the March newsletter.
Several letters of gratitude were read from
the recipients of various MTC awards.

SO/SO RAFFLEWINNER: Al Utterstrom.

Respectfully Submitted,

Reggie Sargent

The idea of setting aside $1.00 from each
entry fee from one designated race to help
support the Maine Running Hall of Fame was
put before the membership. It was
generally agreed that the Board would
determine which race to use for this
purpose. A few area races were mentioned
along with MTC members accomplishments
in them. There was an update on the UNE
Running Camp, items of interest; MTC
members and student would receive a 20%
discount, camp switched from PM to AM,
brochures and handouts will be available at
the April meeting, and a race director is still
needed. The proposed auction has been
moved to November.

VICE PRESIDENT'SREPORT: April and May
guest speakers have been lined up, one of
them being club member being John Kim,
the other being an elderly mountain
climber, runner and triathlete. Both
promise to be very interesting programs.

SECRETARY'SREPORT: Minutes of February's
meeting were approved.

RACECOMMITTEEREPORT: Update on the
Maine Marathon. All aspects progressing
very well, although volunteers seem to be in
short supply. This event is a huge
undertaking and we need your help. The '92
Presidential Race of March 29th is
approaching 300 entrants, still no word from
Bib #1! It was noted that the course has been
certified.

Co~President Carol Weeks (left) and Diane
Fournier.



MARATHON CHILD

We made the trip nearly every year
during the 40's, as long as my father knew
that Johnny Kelley, Sr. would be there.
When the smells of spring came and the
brook out back ran wild my father would
eventually say "Well, the Marathon's next
week." My mother's eyes would rollin
resignation, but I would be delighted.
Marathon. The word captivated me. It was
from another world.

So on April 19th Dad would slice
oranges "for Johnny," whom he had once
worked with, and we'd get into the big dark
green Buick for the seven miles from
Westboro to Hopkinton, going through the
quiet villages of Kitville and Woodville. At
Hayden Row Street, we'd join the crowd of
150-200 people. The runners, looking cold,
were mostly in long, heavy-looking shorts
and singlets with logos of Athletic clubs.

My father was uplifted in his role of
Boston Marathon spectator, passing out
orange slices to Johnny and the others. He
would savor the names of Clovis Bourdelais
and Gerard Cote. I remember when he said to
me "there's Tarzan Brown," and how I later
pestered for any information on this
handsome, mysterious Narragansett Indian
from Rhode Island who would "come out of
the woods," to run here. Years later I read
that Tarzan, to acquit himself for
disqualification after a fall in the 1936
Olympic Marathon, had back home entered
marathons on two consecutive days,
hitchhiking from one to the other, winning
both.

Clustered for the start, the
marathoners, intense, looked isolated from
even one another. At the sound of the gun
they were suddenly gone, off on Route 135 to
Boston. The small crowd left behind
dispersed quickly with no noise. No litter. No
traffic. No match for Fenway Park. Former
Boston Globe sports writer Jerry Nason in
those years quoted another Boston paper as
heralding the event with "Spring must be
here. The saps are running."

Memories of those long-ago Patriots'
Days have stayed with me. Johnny Sr. 's
quick smile. Good looking John Kelley, Jr.
Tarzan Brown's shoes that looked like leather
work boots. Gerard Cote's bow legs. That

these men would run all the way to Boston,
then to me a major train journey, was just
beyond comprehension. And it never would
have occurred to me (or to Jock Semple) that
women would be able to "run that far."

My mother, the one who when I run
in her town says "Just don't be seen in the
square," never liked the Marathon outings.
On a recent visit, we were out for a drive,
passing through the quiet center of
Hopkinton, and she said, "You know, I didn't
mind going to the damned thing as long as
I'd get him to stop at that antiques place in
Ashland on the way back."

Pat Buckley

South Portland Running Group First
Anniversary Run.

The South Portland Running Group
Anniversary Cake.
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Fundraiser
Patron Don.
Membersb~p
Scholat~shiip$

Clot~:i;ng
Roag Rac~s
BanGjuet
I n tet~es t

Misc.
Bt~uce Ell is

Fund
Race Ins~
Race Mgt.
Flyet~ Ins~t~ts

EXPENSES

$ 700.00
$ 500.00

$ 4,000.00
$ 300.00

$ 2,000.00
$ 5,000.00
$ 1,700.00
$ 500.00

$ ~qQ.OO

.. $ :!:i00.00
$ 880.00

$ 4,700.00
$ 0
-----------~.."~- ".

$tl , 280. 00

1991 BUD.G~T

$ 427.75
$ 105.00
$ 5,094.00
$ 300.00
~ 2.,0119.09

$ 4,891. 9fZJ

$ 2,15;;.50
$ 4~!.20
$ 197.00

$ L 105. 88
$ el80.00

$ ~,a;;6.30
$ 60.00
----------~ ~ ,..

$23,577.,62

1991 ~~TUAL

$ ( 272.25)
$.,( 395. 0,0)

$ 1,094.00
$ 0
$ 19.00
$ 195.97
$ 455.50
$ ( 58. 50)
$( 303.00)

$ 605.8e1
$ o.

$ 1,726.~0
$ 60.00

=----

$ (2, 797. .122)

1991 V"RJAN~J;B:

$ 800.00
$ .2@0.00

$ 4, 7~O.. 00.
$ 300..00

$ :Ii.,(gOO. 00

$ 5,000.00
$ 2,600..00
$ 350...00

$ SOO.{)O

$ 1,000.00
$ 8619.00
$ 5.,.500. 00.
$ 100.00
-----------
$23, :;i!3Q!.00

=--=---~= =~~ ~-~~~ ~-
199~ 13YQmt:;;,T

Clothing ~ 2,000.00
Scholarships $ 500.00
Bruce Ell is
Camperships $
Potluck/picnic$
Newslett~r $
Printing $
Postage $
Road Races $
Film ,
Speakers $
Insurance $
Ml;!'mbet~ships $
Convention $
J;B:quiptment $
Banquet $
Run Hall Fame $
Youth Camp. $
Misc. $
Cout~se Cert. $
Apvet~ts. $

Pt~of i t

500.00
200.00

l,900.00
1,000.00
l,6~0.00
5,000.00

200.00
600.00
880.00
335.00
800.00
500.00

3,775.00
100.00
500.00
500.00
~9.00
:290.00

----------
$21,280.00

$ ~,003.54
$ 1,250.00

$ 960.00

$ 1~5.00
$ 1,696.7S
$ GO? ..92

$ 1,217.45
$ 6,4S0.49
$ 46.53
$ 1I,i>0.00
$ 8e10.00
$ 396.2$
$ 794.00
$ 170.Ej5

$ 3,524.46
$ o
$ 0
$ 1,~27.19
$ 107.00
$ 290.00
-----------
$23, 487 ~,43

$ 90. 19

$ 1,003.54
$ 750.00

$ 460.00
$ ( 65. 00)
$ ( 203.25)
$ ( 92.0el)
$( 432.55)

$, 1,480.49'
$ ( 1:;i~.47)

$(500.00)
$ 0
$ 61.25
$( 5.00)
$ ( 3219. 15)

$( 2:90.00)
$ (' 100.00)

$ ( 500. 09>

$ .1,027. f9
$ 57.00
$ 0

, "" .-=-=--------

$ 2,207.43

$ 2,000.00
$ 1.,,0.00.00

$ 1, 000,;,00

$ 200.00

$ 1,900.00
$ f, OQ'O.. Of)

$ 1,~5b..OO
$ 6,000.00
$ 200.00
$ bOO.O@

$ 8.80.00
$ 400.00

,. 800.00
$ 500.00

l$ 4,009.00
$ 100..00
$ 500.00
$ 500. go
$ 50.00
$ 300,. 00
----------
$;?3, ~8@.'00

This budget has been.rev:!.,ewedby the Board of Directei);,sa.rwd :bs
submitted for review by t:he,tulJ mem'bers};Li:pat €fu,eAp~,til!rnemfuers;aj;p
meeting, all members pre$eIkt w:!.(J,1be as'ked t:o atpprove 'tn,ef99;2=
budget.

Rob1askey



1992 PROJECT
GRADUATION

ROAD RACE
Sunday May 17, 1992

4TH ANNUAL PROJECT GRADUATION ROAD RACE

KENNEBUNK HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 1992

~ (WHEELMEASUREDBY POLICEDEPARTMENT)

I RACE DATE: SUNDAY MAY 17, 19921

IN FRONT OF THE KENNEBUNK HIGH SCHOOL -~ -------

8:30 A.M. REGISTRATION - THE GYM LOBBY
10:00 A.M. START- OPPOSITESOCCERFIELD RUN OR WALK

REGISTER BY MAIL OR RACE DAY

GREAT FUN FOR THE ENTIRE FAMIL Y!!! ALL AGES!!
(SORRY... NO BICYCLES ALLOWED)

AWARDS***REFRESHMENTS***T-SHIRTS FOR FIRST "92" REGISTERED
(T-SHIRT DISTRIBUTION INCLUDES MAIL-IN REGISTRATION)

PROCEEDS: CLASS OF '92 PROJECT GRADUATION CELEBRATION

REGISTRATIONFEE: $5.00 18 AND UNDER
$8.00 OVER 18

FOR MORE INFORMATIONCALL 985-3842 OR 985-1110
- - --- -- --- -- - --- - - -- - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- -- - - - --- - - - - -- -- - --- ---

NAME:

MAILTO: MAKECHECKPAYABLETO: PROJECTGRADUATION1992
ROAD RACE ASSUMPTION OF RISK AGREEMENT AND RELEASE

(PLEASE READ CAREFULLY~
P.O. BOX 985 I AGnEE TO ASSUME ALL RESPONSIBI.LlTYFOR AND ALL RISK
KENNEBUNK,ME 04043 OF DAMAGE OR INJURY THAT MAY OCCUR TO ME AS A

PARTICIPANT IN THIS EVENT. IN CONSIDERATION OF BEING
ACCEPTED AS APARTICIPAN;j' OF THIS EVENT, I HEREBY, FOR
MYSELF. MY HEIRS, EXECUTORS AND ADMINISTRATORS.
RELEASE AND DISCHARGE ALL PERSONS ASSOCIATED WI fH
THIS EVENT FROM ALL CLAIMS. DAMAGES, ANTICIPATED OR
UNANTICIPATED, WHICH RESULT FROM.ARISE OUT OF. OR ARE
INCIDENT TO MY PARTICIPATION IN THIS EVENT. I HEREBY
CERTIFY THAT I AM PHYSICALLY FIT AND SUFFICIENTLY
TRAINEDFOR COMPETITIONIN THIS EVENT.

PHONE: AGE-

PLEASE CIRCLE: MALE OR FEMALE

WALKER OR RUNNER I
SIGNATURE:

PARENT/GUARDIAN (IF UNDER 18)

THE CLASS OF 1992 APPRECIATES YOUR SUPPORT

, ,(OVER FOR COURSE MAP)
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2VIE:VIBERSHIP.-\PPLIC\TION

I hereby make application to the Maine Track Club as foHows: (Check 1)
CJ Individual ($12.00) C Family ($15.00)

Snic: ",'piiccI{!c)r)s .".'cel/'ed <lIterSevt. YJ <lre'}ood through the .'0i/ou'inq!jear.

Last Name

Last Name

Last Name

Last Name

Address

City

First Name

First Name

First Name

First Name

C Student ($5.00) (18 yrs. old maximum)

Sex (MIF)

Sex (MIF)

Sex (MIF)

Sex (MIF)

Today's Date

D.G.B.

D.G.B.

D.G.B.

D.G.B.

Horne Phone

State

Employer

Employer

If Student School

If Student School

Occupation

Occupation

9-Digit Zip Code'

Phone

Phone

Year of Graduation

Year or Graduation

"!~J..\~ ~r1CluJ~:,-.jigit ;:IP ('Jlje [8 c!1sure 'le\\,idt2r Jeli':er;. If \'lJU do ')I)t ',no\\, \'our :iD. ;JieJ..\e .~onsuit a utiiitv hill.

SEND TO: Membenhip, c/o Maine Track Clu..b. P.O. Box 8008. Portland, Maine 04104

Carol Weeks and
Sumner Weeks
Tom Dann

Reggie Sargent
Rob Laskey
Candace Kam
Russ Connors
Carlton Mendell
Charles Scribner

The Maine
support

become an

1992 OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE
CHAIRPERSONS

~

Presidents
Vice Pres.

Secretary
Treasurer
Newsletter

At Large
At Large
Race Comm

774-7302
985-2727
967-5629
729-4104
967-4257
79S 8240
79~-7806
772-5781

John Gilliss
Dale Rines

Maureen Sproul
Ruth Hefflefinger
Peter Bastow

Rick Meinking
Mel Fineberg
Don Penta

Course Cert. 879-0222
Course Cert. 854-2486
Photography 926-4681
Membership 797-4625
Past Pres. 829-3669
Equipment 772-8301
Clothing 774-8868
Statistician 892-4526

Maine Track Club, PO Box 8008, Portland ME 04104-8008

(}2unuwJju Q; Y'IWnJ:l

WANTED: NEWSLETTER SPONSORS!
Track Club gratefully acknowledges the generosity and
of those members listed below. If you would like to
individual sponsor, please send $10 to The Maine Track

Club, Box 8008, Portland, ME 04104.

SPONSORS

t.,1i1tBailey
Eileen Dunfey
Jo1m Vvoods

To become a corporate sponsor, your donation of $25 should be
mailed to the same address. Prime sponsorships in the amount of

$50 will reserve you adverusing space in the Newsletter. For
details, contact the blitor at the number above.


